LWV BOARD MEETING DECATUR, ILLINOIS MARCH 2, 1961

The Board of Directors of the League of Women Voters of Decatur, Illinois met on Thursday, March 2, 1961 in Room A of the Decatur Club at 1 p.m.

Present: Mrs. Doubleday, President, Mesdames, Kessinger, Freyfogle, Smith, Reeder, Mauterer, Hurst, Kessler, Protzman, Cresswell, Colvis and Jurgens.

Absent: Mrs. Mills, Hein and Dahlmann.

Minutes: The minutes of the February meeting were approved.

Treasurer's Report: Mrs. Protzman reported COH March 1 of \$1,213.51 with receipts of \$5.75 and expenditures of \$51.86. Her report was accepted.

Voters Service: Mrs. Freyfogle and Cox will publicize the Candidates Meeting over WSOY on Decatur Resources.

Budget: Mrs. Jurgens, Ch. presented the '61-'62 budget to the board. After discussion of the various items, the board will recommend to the membership its adoption at the annual meeting.

Election Laws: Mrs. Reeder said she feels there is consensus in the League to relieve residential requirements for presidential elections.

Waith

Mrs. Livergood's name is not included on the Board of Directors slate as only 5 members are to be elected.

Mrs. Doubleday announced the Champaign LWV invites us to a meeting, March 17, on revenue, election laws and Constitutional convention.

Mrs. Hurst reported four new members.

The annual meeting will be held the first week in April at the YWCA in the morning with coffee and a babysitter provided.

Respectfully submitted, Wary Chess wall

Mary Cresswell. Secretary